
TCS   BUS   Registration   

Choice   Program   students   may   receive   transportation   regardless   of   their   proximity   to   the   Choice   

school.   Parents   must   provide   transportation   to   the   closest   bus   stop   in   order   to   be   eligible.   Bus   stops   

will   only   be   available   within   the   Choice   Transportation   Zone   for   each   school   and   additional   stops   will   

not   be   created.   To   view   the   Choice   Transportation   Zone,   click    here    and   then   click   on   the   school.   

  
  
  
  

  
● The   School   District   now    requires    that   all   bus   riders   register   for   their   bus.   

  
● You   MUST   register   for   your   child   to   ride   even   if   they   rode   the   bus   last   year.   

  
● Please   login   to   your   student   portal   and   click   on   the   Register   Your   Ride   icon.   

Click   here   for   Step-by-Step   Instructions.   

  

The   deadline   for   the   initial   registration   period   is   this   week!     

July   29,   2021.     
  

Registrations   received   after   this   deadline   may   result   in   DELAY   OF   A   BUS   
ASSIGNMENT   FOR   YOUR   CHILD.   

https://www.palmbeachschools.org/students_parents/school_choice/choice_programs/choice_transportation_zones
https://transintranet.palmbeachschools.org/RegisterYourRideInstructions.aspx


Step-by-Step   Instructions   
Step   1.   Login   to   the   District   portal:   
https://www.mysdpbc.org/_authn/Logon .   For   detailed   information   about   
accessing   the   portal,   click   on   this    link .   

  

  
Step   2.   Once   logged   in,   you   will   see   many   tiles.   

https://www.mysdpbc.org/_authn/Logon
https://www.palmbeachschools.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=270616&pageId=11781378


  
Step   3.   Click   on   the   Register   Your   Ride   portal   tile.   

  



  
Step   4.   Verify   your   address   and   school.   
If   the   address   is   incorrect,   please   contact   your   school   to   have   it   updated.   
If   the   school   is   incorrect,   then   come   back   on   Saturday   July   17,   2021   at   
12:00   PM   (we   still   have   the   school   from   the   2020-2021   school   year,   but   we   
will   have   the   school   for   2021-2022   on   Saturday,   July   17,   2021).   
If   the   address   and   the   school   is   correct,   click   on   the   Correct   button   to   
continue.   

  
Step   5.   Click   on   the   Yes/No   radio   buttons   to   let   us   know   if   you   will   ride   the   
bus   to/from   school.   If   you   answer   No,   then   it   will   ask   you   how   you   will   get   
to/from   school.   



  


